
 

 

 

                                                                                                        Thursday 14th September 2023 

         UNCRC Article 28 - Children’s right to learn and go to school.  

UNCRC Article 29 – Children have the right to become the best that they can be.  

UNCRC Article 19 - Every child has the right to protection  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 14 and 30 - I will help my child to develop respect and understanding of their own and others' beliefs, religions and languages.  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 28 and 29 - I will ensure my child comes to school on time every day and support them with their home learning so that they can access their education to the full. 

Global Goal 4 – Quality Education - Ensure inclusive and equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning opportunities for all. 

 

Belmont’s PPS (Parents, Pupils and Staff) Committee 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Do you believe in the power of collaboration and parental involvement in education? Are you committed to 

creating a positive and supportive learning environment for our children? If so, we invite you to join our 

dynamic Parents, Pupils and Staff Committee at Belmont School (PPS for short!). 

As a member of the committee, you will have the opportunity to: 

• Collaborate with pupils, teachers, staff, and other parents to support and enhance the educational 
experience for all our students at Belmont School.  

• Contribute your unique ideas, skills, and perspectives to shape initiatives that support the school's 
goals. 

• Build strong partnerships between home and school to foster the success and well-being of our 
children. 

• Organise and participate in various school events, workshops, and activities that promote a sense of 
community and engagement. 

• Make a real difference in the lives of our children and help shape their future. 
 

Together, we can create a nurturing and enriching environment for our children. We value your enthusiasm, 

dedication, and willingness to contribute. Whether you can spare a few hours a month or have more time to 

commit, we welcome your involvement. 

To become a member of the Committee, simply fill out the form below.  

https://forms.office.com/e/LjaTYUsP98 

The deadline for the application is Thursday 21st September 2023. 

We will contact you with further information regarding committee meetings and activities. Together, let's 

make a positive impact on our children's education and build a stronger school community. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs L Mckenzie 

Deputy Headteacher 
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